
Good morning shipmates, 

 

Our next meeting is only seven days away, on March 23, at Zacatecas Cafe in 

Riverside.  The meeting will start at the regular time.  Riverside National Cemetery 

is now the largest and busiest cemetery in the VA National Cemetery 

Administration.  Our program will be by Tony Ramirez of the Cemetery, and he 

will update us on the progress and programs of the Cemetery, and answer any 

questions you might have. 

 

Rancho Remembers is set for April 25, at Rancho Cucamonga High School.  It is 

very similar to King High, and if possible will have the Bonefish float inside again.  

If you have not received your invitation, please contact the school as soon as 

possible if you wish to attend . 

 

If you have a lead or an idea for a speaker or program, please let me or any eBoard 

member know so that we can schedule it 

 

We have been asked to attend a number of Eagle Scout Court of Honor, and if you 

have not attended one I encourage you to consider attending.  It is a very 

impressive event, honoring these new Eagle scouts.  Latest information will be at 

the meeting. 

 

I look forward to seeing you at the meeting this coming Saturday. 

 

Daryl Brock 


